
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: June 23, 2020 

RE: Chemung County Property Tax Auction Reschedule Notice 

Contact:  Vincent Azzarelli, Chemung County Public Information Director @ 737-2837 

 

The Chemung County real property tax auction has been rescheduled. The auction 

will be conducted 100% online from July 10, 2020 to July 23, 2020.  

Due to COVID-19, the original auction date of March 31, 2020 was postponed. The 

typical auction format is a live action held at the Holiday Inn in Elmira, where 

online bidders also have the ability to participate. Because of COVID-19 social 

distancing and gathering restrictions, the County will run the rescheduled auction 

100% online this year.   

Auctions International, the County’s auction company, will have property details 
and details about how to register and participate in the auction posted on their 
website later this week at www.auctionsinternational.com. 

http://www.auctionsinternational.com/

